	Reported by (Name):

	Douglas Pfeiffer

	Organization: 

	ARRT

	Position Title:

	Liaison – MAM Exam Committee

	Activity:

	Regular meeting

	Meeting Dates:

	9/23/2019 – 9/24/2019

	Meeting Location:

	St. Paul, MN

	Payment $:

	0

	Reasons for Attending or not Attending

	Committee member

	Issues from Previous Meetings or Year:

	None

	General Description of Activities of the Organization and/or Meeting:

	1. The committee was pleased to have ARRT Trustee, Dr. Paul Larson in attendance at the meeting. 
2. The committee welcomed our new committee members following which an overview of exam development was presented. 
3. The committee reviewed and finalized the mammography form based on the new 2020 content specifications. The form consists of 115 scored items and 25 pilot items. Items were carefully reviewed for relevancy, technical accuracy, and clarity. Item replacements were made by the committee in cases of clueing, overlap, and changes in technology. Our psychometricians, Ben Babcock and Tim Walker monitored this process to assure the overall difficulty of this form is consistent with previous forms. 
4. The committee looked at and submitted their reviews for new items prior to the meeting. The majority were accepted or rejected based on committee ratings. The committee also reviewed items with comments from examinees. 
5. [bookmark: _GoBack]A plaque of recognition was presented our outgoing committee member by Dr. Paul Larson and he was thanked for his excellent service as a committee member on the Mammography Examination Committee. 

	Issues for AAPM:

	None

	Budget Request ($):

	None














